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PHILOSOPHICAL LANGUAGE OF BABEL 

30 July 2025 

The Kingdom of Babel is pleased to announce the launch of a formal call for research collaboration 
with Swiss academic institutions. This initiative forms part of the BABELIRO Project, an 
interdisciplinary research effort focused on the documentation and analysis of the Babelian 
Philosophical Language –a formal system of logic and grammar inspired by the interpretation of 
Genesis 1. 

This project is grounded in the hypothesis that the creation narrative in Genesis 1 encodes a logical 
riddle about the nature of grammatical structure. Through its examination, we seek either to 
substantiate or refute this claim via rigorous scientific and philosophical inquiry. 

 

Purpose of Collaboration 

The BABELIRO Project is seeking to: 

• Establish research collaboration with Swiss academic institutions in the preferred fields of: 

o linguistics, 

o philosophy, 

o theology,  

o artificial intelligence,  

o complexity science,  

o cognitive and behavioural science; 

• Offer research opportunities to postgraduate students and early-stage researchers; 

• Secure symbolic endorsements (e.g., name recognition, institutional logos) to aid grant viability and 
public legitimacy. 

Please note: No financial support is requested from participating institutions. 

 

Benefits to Partner Institutions 

Institutions collaborating in this initiative will: 

• Be publicly acknowledged as research collaborators of the BABELIRO Project; 

• Gain visibility in a cutting-edge inquiry into linguistics, AI aligment, and cognitive science; 

• Provide students with access to paid research opportunities in a cross-disciplinary context. 

 

Enquiries and Contact 

Academic institutions wishing to express interest are invited to contact: 
📧 research_collaboration@babeliro.org 
🌐 www.babeliro.org 
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